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Report on Ongoing Activities of GSA 

 Health Insurance 

We are glad to have worked with the UGA administration on improving access to 

Health Insurance for Graduate Students.  Throughout the difficult budget 

process, GSA has remained committed to advocating for better health insurance 

coverage.  We feel confident that the administration has heard these concerns 

and we look forward to working with them over the coming year, as this issue 

will continue to be critical. 

 

Report on Past Activities of GSA 

 2011 Interdisciplinary Conference  

 

The 2011 Interdisciplinary Conference was a great success, with attendance by 

over 100 individuals representing five different universities.  With support from 

the Graduate School and the Provost, we were able to expand the scope of the 

conference and look forward to building on the success in years to come. 


